
Submitter: Granella Thompson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB320 

I strongly oppose any effort to reduce sentencing for anyone guilty of a Measure 11 

offense.  That is already reserved for egregious criminal behavior, the type that 

needs kept off the streets for the safety and welfare of the public.  I am much more 

concerned with the safety of the law abiding hard working citizens and the vulnerable 

such as children than I am for the criminal irregardless of the age of the criminal. Our 

crime rates are horrible, thanks to all these let criminals loose governments policies 

combined with reduce police and restrict honest citizens from protecting themselves 

with guns which is their right to do. 
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